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Why is Idaho Power responding for Judge Mellgren?  I drafted the letter with Greg Larkin's 
approval.  I directed the response to the Judge since Idaho Power's letter went to him. Idaho Powers 
original letter as well as this most recent one appear to me to be intended to get confirmation of 
language that Idaho Power is wanting the Judge to use and which I find ambiguous. I prefer to take 
direction from Judge Mellgren.  This response will be provided to John Williams, but is not being 
formatted in a more formal manner as I am busy working with Greg to identifying data responses and 
testimony that appear to be vague, ambiguous or incomplete requiring cross examination. 
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Description: Idaho Power's Letter to ALJ Mellgren in Response to Greg Larkin, filed by Jocelyn Pease.  

Use the link below to view this document:  

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAC/pcn5hac134123.pdf  

  

If you no longer wish to receive notifications in this docket, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division Support 
Unit at puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov or (503)-378-6678 

  




